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News from the Kinder-Garden!   
 

What’s new in Ms. Deming’s Kindergarten? 

 
 Upcoming Events: 

Dec. 18th: Holiday Concert, 6:30 
Dec. 19th: PJ Day, Cookie party 
Dec. 20th: No School 

Dec. 23rd-Jan. 3rd: Winter break, No 
school 

 
Holiday Concert:  
Kindergarten is performing a song 
with designated “parts” for each 
kid.  I have heard from a couple 
people that their child won’t be 
there.  If your family is not 
planning to be at the concert let 
us know so we can adjust roles. 
 
Holiday Party: We are in 
desperate need of a party planner! 
This is a job that can be done 
from home.  

It is holiday season and we will be 
having a class party on December 
19th.  I am looking for a parent or 
two to coordinate our party and 
what we will need.  It is a cookie 
decorating part with snacks.  Let 
me know if you are interested in 
helping with this.  

Pajama Day: Our December spirit 
day will be Pajama Day!  On 
December 19th, students may 
wear PJ’s, slippers and robes to 
school.  All outfits must be school 
appropriate and tights under 
nighties are encouraged.  Keep in 
mind that kids will still be going 
outside for recess and also 
attending specials. 

 
 

Specials Schedule: 
Monday: Art 
Tuesday: P.E./Music 
Wednesday: Technology 
Thursday: P.E./Music  
Friday: none 
 

What we are studying: 
 
Language Arts:  We will review 
phonograms 1-54 for the next two 
weeks. Please practice 
phonograms several times a week. 
 
Math: adding 2, comparing and 
ordering by length, sorting and 
counting  
 
Social Studies: Hanukkah and 
Christmas   
 
Books we will read: 
Snowmen at Night 
 
Light the Lights 
 
 Contact Information: 
Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns that 
you may have.  Email is the best 
way to get a hold of me.  
Email me at:  
deming_molly@asdk12.org 
Or messages may be left at the 
school office at:  742-3025 


